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TO:    ALA-APA Council 

 

RE:  2019 Midwinter Report 

 

FROM: Lorelle Swader and Mary W. Ghikas 

 

DATE: January 7, 2019 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED/INFORMATION/REPORT: 

No action requested. 

 

 

BACKGROUND: 

  

The ALA Allied Professional Association (ALA-APA) is a nonprofit professional organization 

established “to promote the mutual professional int
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Midwinter and online from the ALA Store!  Organizations are encouraged to submit stories about their 

celebrations to: libraryworklife@ala.org.   If you want to view or share the posts, just like us on the 

NLWD Facebook page or follow the APA’s Twitter feed @alaapa.  Be sure to use the hashtag 

#NLWD19. 

 

Donate to APA* 

 

The APA does not have members.  It is a companion organization to the ALA and serves its 

members and the library community at large. Please consider supporting our efforts by giving 

financially.  Your contributions and support make it possible for the organization to continue to strive 

every day for the advancement of all library employees.  No gift is too small.  On the ALA homepage, 

go to “giveALA” and select “Offices → Other” and then ALA-APA. 

Social Media 

 

For ongoing monitoring of APA activities and events, visit the website at: www.ala-apa.org or follow 

the APA on Twitter @alaapa or like us on Facebook .   
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* Please note: Your contribution to the ALA-APA is not tax deductible as a charitable contribution. Your 

contribution may be tax deductible as a business expense. 

 


